
“Can  You  Recommend  Good
Literature on Angels?”
I was intrigued to read your website article on angels. I
myself have been studying the occurrences of Angels in history
and would like to know if you can recommend any literature
from the Church, or recommended by the Church on such matters.

I have to admit though that I have come to the philosophy,
after a bad dream/visitation by an evil, guttural sounding,
disembodied voice telling me that my books would not help me,
and at the time they were all references to the New Age
fallacy and how to spot the lies, that we need to know more
about the New Age cults so that we can not only test our own
faith, but see how stupid most of these New Ager’s ideas are.

I read one book that said Jesus was really a spaceman and
another that Angels were Aliens, but I didn’t take any notice,
leading me to realise that if you want to live in a world of
stories rather than in truth you will never be saved no matter
who tries to help.

The other main worry that is filling my life at the moment is
that the Churches are starting to follow the new age ways as
well. Is this the end of popular religion as we know it?

Thanks SO much for your note.
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Oh  man!!  What  exceptional  evidence  that  demons  are
intrinsically involved in this whole issue and behind much of
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the angel mania!! I’m sorry you had to go through that. I
don’t know if anyone has ever given you any direction on
dealing with that kind of visitation, but if it ever happens
again,  God  has  given  us  powerful  supernatural  tools  for
fighting spiritual warfare. In case you haven’t heard of this,
I’ll go ahead and share; if it’s old news, just hit delete!
:::::smile:::::

If  you  have  trusted  Christ  as  your  savior,  you  have  the
authority to speak to demons (out loud) and say, “The blood of
Jesus protects me, and in Jesus’ name you have to leave!” I
personally know this is effective. God’s weapons are, indeed,
powerful for pulling down strongholds (2 Cor 10:4).

that we need to know more about the New Age cults so that we
can not only test our own faith, but see how stupid most of
these New Ager’s ideas are.

Amen, and amen!!!

The other main worry that is filling my life at he moment is
that the Churches are starting to follow the new age ways as
well. Is this the end of popular religion as we know it?

There have always been attacks on the orthodoxy of the truth
throughout the history of the church. That’s why Peter was so
concerned about identifying and rejecting false teachers. No,
it’s not the end of popular religion as we know it, because
God will always preserve His church and His truth. But you’re
right to be concerned about the movement of some churches
toward New Age garbage; for instance, churches who teach “A
Course in Miracles,” which was channeled by a demon!

would like to know if you can recommend any literature from
the Church, or recommended by the Church on such matters.

Yes.  Billy  Graham’s  book  Angels  is  a  classic.  Another



excellent book is Angels: Elect and Evil by C. Fred Dickason.
There may be more good ones that have come out in the past
several years, but I know these two for sure.

I hope this helps, and the Lord bless you and keep you.

Sue Bohlin
Probe Ministries


